
Strathclyde Pension Fund - Compliance with Pension Regulator’s General 
Code of Practice noted. 
 
4 There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Strathclyde 
Pension Fund regarding a review of Strathclyde Pension Fund’s Compliance with the 
Pension Regulator’s General Code of Practice, advising  
 
(1) that the Pension Regulator (TPR) had published a single General Code of 

Practice (GCoP) for all pension schemes including the public sector which 
came into effect on 28th March 2024; 

 
(2) that following publication of the GCoP, Hymans Robertson had launched a 

TPR General Code of Practice compliance checker for Local Government 
Pension Scheme funds and Strathclyde Pension Fund had completed an 
initial assessment of its GCoP compliance using this purchased self-
assessment tool, as detailed in the report; and 

 
(3) of the next steps and action plan, as detailed in Appendix A to the report. 
 
 


